

Hughenden Primary School

Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

Y3 Visit to High Wycombe Chair Museum and Rye Park

Dear Parents/Carers.

Year 3 will be visiting the High Wycombe Chair Museum on Wednesday 19th October 2016. This will enhance our Design and Technology project on chair making, linked to our Local History topic, which the children are covering this term. The children will also learn about the history of the local area through a guided walk towards the Rye Park.

In order for the trip to run we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.50 per child, which includes the coach fare and museum workshops. If we do not secure sufficient funding, we may need to reconsider.

The children will be taken to and from the Chair Museum by coach during the day, so they will just need to be dropped at school and collected from school in the usual way.

On the day your child will need:

- A waterproof coat
- Packed lunch in a disposable bag (No hot dinners as we will be eating at the museum).
- Water bottle

Children need to wear their usual school uniform and comfortable walking shoes.

Please could all consent forms and contributions be returned by Friday 14th October, thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Ali and Ms Wainwright

Year 3 Visit to Wycombe Museum and Rye Park

Yes, I give permission for my childabove trip. I enclose £9.50 in cash / cheque (ple	in Class case delete as appropriate)	to attend the
Signed:	Date:	

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR Tel No: 01494 562501 Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk













